
WEST CORNERS FIRE DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 

PROPOSED 2019 BUDGET OF THE WEST CORNERS FIRE DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget of the West Corners Fire District for the 

fiscal year beginning January 1, 2019, including estimates of revenues and expenditures, 

taxation calculations, general funds, capital and other reserve accounts, debt servicing, 

employee expenses, and fire protection funds, has been completed and filed in the office of the 

Town Clerk of the Town of Union, where it is available for inspection by any interested person 

during office hours; or at the West Corners Fire District’s website, westcornersfire.com. 

The West Corners Fire District shall hold a public hearing on said proposed budget on 

October 16, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the fire station, 500 Day Hollow Road, showing such changes, 

alterations and revisions as shall have been made therein by the Board of Fire Commissioners. At 

such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the proposed budget as compiled 

or for or against any item or items therein contained. 

Citizens have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask questions 

concerning the entire proposed budget. 

Handicapped citizens or senior citizens who require assistance in attending said public 

hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to request 

such assistance. 

Dated: September 19, 2018 

     Betty J. Homa, Secretary 

West Corners Fire District 


